
 

 

 

 

Update to OMAA members:  NDIS advocacy by OMAA - 28.6.22 
8:30am 

Good morning OMAA Members and other interested parties.   
 
The NDIA released the below statement on their website last night. 
 
“Play therapy and other key NDIS services will continue to be claimable 
under the NDIS. 
  
The recent changes to the description of therapy supports in the NDIS 
Pricing Arrangements and Price Limits were recommended by the 
Annual Pricing Review after extensive consultation with the disability 
sector. 
  
Recent price changes were not intended to, and do not in any way, alter 
the types of supports that can be provided. 
  
Over the last week we have received feedback that these changes were 
not clear to all providers and participants. We apologise for any 
confusion caused.  
 
The NDIS Pricing Arrangements and Price Limits and Support 
Catalogue have now been updated, so that participants currently 
receiving these supports and providers delivering these supports will be 
in no doubt that they will continue after 1 July 2022.” 
 
After investigation we found the following 2 codes are available for 
continued use from 1 July 2022: 
15_056_0128_1_3   Assessment Recommendation Therapy or Training 
- Other Professional – Assitance with Daily Life $193.99. 
  
01_741_0128_1_3   Assessment Recommendation Therapy or Training 
Supports - Other Professional - Assistance with Daily Life $193.99. 
 
 



 

 

We will continue to update you on any further changes.  OMAA will 
continue it’s efforts in getting Orientation and Mobility a registered 
profession with the NDIS so this uncertainty never happens again. 

Yours Sincerely, 

The OMAA 


